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Moss & Barnett is pleased to welcome summer law clerk Danyal Ahmed to the firm. Danyal
recently completed the first year of his J.D. program at the University of Minnesota Law School. He
received his M.S. in accounting and B.S. in accounting from the University of Texas in Dallas in 2016
and 2015, respectively.

Danyal joins the firm by way of the Twin Cities Diversity in Practice (TCDIP) 1L Summer Rotation
Clerkship Program. For over a decade, the TCDIP 1L Clerkship Program has helped launch the
careers of law students of color in the Twin Cities by strengthening the legal talent pipeline with
strategic partnerships between TCDIP Members from law firms and corporate legal departments.
Moss & Barnett has been a member of TCDIP since 2005.

Danyal Ahmed
612-877-5428
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